
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the Project Mingde 10th Anniversary Trip 

Taskforce for their excellent efforts and contributions in organizing this meaningful and 

successful event! It is our honor to have our President and his wife, Professor and Dr. Mathieson, 

with us on this trip. It was indeed an exhausting trip, but I am sure all participants would agree 

that it was all worthwhile when we saw the smiling faces of children and villagers. I do hope that 

our Friends of Project Mingde would come back more often to share with our students their 

knowledge and experience, and their passion and love, for the benefits of students' professional 

and personal developments, as well as the underprivileged in the remote areas in Mainland and 

elsewhere. 

By Prof. S.C. Wong  
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